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MONTHLY IN-HOUSE TRAINING  

The inaugural in-house training session was held on [31/07/2024] at [in A V room, marking the beginning of a 

new era in our school’s professional development initiatives. The session was conducted by our esteemed 

Principal, Sh S.B Nikum who  discussed  critical importance of Continuous Professional Development (CPD) in 

the education sector. The Principal emphasized that in the rapidly evolving educational landscape, staying 

updated with the latest pedagogical trends and technologies is crucial for all educators. Practical examples 

were provided on how regular training sessions, workshops, and self-reflection can significantly enhance 

teaching effectiveness and student outcomes. 

The session also touched on the integration of technology in education and the shift towards more inclusive 

and equitable learning environments.  


